
 

  

         2nd May 2014 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
                                                                     
The Year 4 children will be participating in a tag rugby festival at Camelot Rugby 
Club on Thursday 15th May 2014. The morning  will be a training session developing 
the skills learnt during their Friday P.E. lesson. In the afternoon the children will be 
split into small groups and will be involved in a mini tournament with other schools.  
 
The day will start at 10:00am and children will travel to and from the event by coach. 
The festival will finish after a presentation at 4:00pm. We aim to be back at school 
by 4:30pm approximately. As the children will be there for the day they will need to 
come to school in appropriate PE kits, everyone will need to have a packed 
lunch, full water bottle and waterproofs in case of rain! 

 
We are aware that this event clashes with Running Club and the Year 4’s will not be 
able to attend Running Club after school on this occasion. 
 
Please fill out the slip below with contact details for the day.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Mark Loczy 
P.E. subject leader 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Name……………………………………………………….Class………………………….. 
 
Contact details…………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………..⁯  
 
My child does/does not attend WACCY 
 


